
 

 

Connect Ed 
 

Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few 
important reminders for the upcoming week.  
 
We have two weeks left until winter break. It is important that students are here and on 
time each day. 
 
Interim reports will be available on Tuesday of this week. We will send out an email with 
a link to the report card. You will need the last four digits of your students’ school ID 
number.    
 
Basketball and cheerleaders will have games at Western Middle on Monday and at 
Eastern Middle on Thursday. Wrestling will kick off their season on Monday at home 
against Western and then again at home on Thursday against Eastern Middle.  
 
That’s all for this week. We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 
 
Go Tigers! 
 

 


